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Dear Parents and Carers 

SATs 
 
As you may be aware all the children in Year 6 will be sitting the Key 
Stage 2 SATs during the course of next week. The tests, in English and 
Mathematics, will be sat by all eleven-year olds in the country – to a pre-
scribed timetable. Our children in Year 6 have worked very hard through-
out their time at Kings Worthy Primary School and we wish them the very 
best of luck for their tests next week.  All the staff have great confidence 
they will do their very best and achieve results to reflect their hard work. 
Good luck to all the children! 

Wear it Green Day  

 

In support of Mental Health Awareness Week, on Friday 17th May, we would like to invite 
all our school community to enhance our green uniform by wearing a green accessory 
(green socks, hairband, ribbon). The theme for Mental Health Awareness Week in 2024 is 
Movement. Movement is important for our mental health. But so many of us struggle 
to move enough. We know there are many different reasons for this, so this Mental 
Health Awareness Week we want to help people to find moments for movement in 
their daily routines. Going for a walk in your neighbourhood, putting on your favourite 
music and dancing around the living room, chair exercises when you ’re watching 

television – it all counts! If you would like to make a donation to the Mental Health Foundation, you can do so 
here. 

Little Bears Staff Promise 

 

Miss Eggleston and Mrs Coleman enjoyed taking three of the Year R children to Little Bears last week. We 
enjoyed playing with lots of new toys and couldn’t believe the size of the cookies that we got to eat as a treat!  

mailto:admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/get-involved/ways-donate/donate-mental-health-foundation


Maths Shed  
 
It has been another exciting week on the maths shed leader board. Both the individual and group leader board 
are looking very different this week! Well done to 4R for taking the top spot and well done to all of the winners! 
Can you make it the top next week?  

Classes   
1st Place – 4R   
2nd Place – 3H  
3rd Place – 3S  
 Individuals   

1st Place – Zoey, Year 4 
2nd Place – Thomas, Year 3 
3rd Place – Matvey, Year 2 

 

(Written by Mrs Smyth) 

Spelling Shed 

 

4R have once again made it to the top of the leader board. What an amazing effort from this class this year – well 
done. It is also great to have some new entries to the individual leader board this week – well done to Nathan, 
Hazel and Lucy. Between you, you earnt nearly 10 million points this week. Keep up the great work. 

Classes 

1st Place – 4R 

2nd Place – 3H 

3rd Place – 2B 

Individuals 

1st Place – Nathan, Year 4 

2nd Place – Hazel, Year 3 

3rd Place – Lucy, Year 3 
 

(Written by Mrs Cowling) 
 

 

 

 

Hampshire Chronicle 

https://www.hampshirechronicle.co.uk/sport/24300967.kings-worthy-primary-school-win-primary-hampshire-
cup/ 

Click on the link above to see the write up in the Hampshire Chronicle for our 
Hampshire Cup Winners football report. 

 

https://www.hampshirechronicle.co.uk/sport/24300967.kings-worthy-primary-school-win-primary-hampshire-cup/
https://www.hampshirechronicle.co.uk/sport/24300967.kings-worthy-primary-school-win-primary-hampshire-cup/


Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

Beauty & the Beast! Jr Design Competition 

It’s that time of year again where we start to get excited about our upcoming summer production: ‘Beauty and 

the Beast Jr’.  

Our ticket design competition has now launched to children in KS2. The production team will select four designs 

overall to be featured on the adult and child ticket for the two production nights. The categories are: 

Years 3 and 4: design for the Wednesday night 

Years 5 and 6: design for the Thursday night 

Children are able to get an entry form from their class teacher, and should return any completed entries by Friday 

7th June to Mr Rule. We cannot wait to see some of the childrens’ designs in the coming weeks! 

Last year we had so many incredible designs, we had to change the rules and pick a child and adult design for 

each night! The winners from Oliver Jr! are below, and may provide some inspiration for this year’s theme: 

 

 

House Points – Week Two 

 

 

 
Windsor 

817 

 
Portchester 

749 

 
Arundel 

709  

 
Carisbrooke 

659 

House Points – Termly Positions  

 

 

 
Windsor 

1st        

 
Portchester 

2nd =    

 
Arundel 

2nd =          

 
Carisbrooke 

4th            


